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Welcome back 
Welcome back to Term 3. We are grateful for being back in the classroom 

and it was wonderful to see everyoneôs smiling faces once again. Who 

knows what will happen in the next few weeks but for now its school as 

usual!! 

COVID- 19 School Operations 
Due to the continuing pandemic the school will continue to operate under 

the guidelines set out by the Department of Education. We will continue 

with school drop off and pick up routines and ask that parents continue to 

respect the rules that we have had to put in place.  

Please do not enter the school grounds unless prior contact has been 

made with staff.  Thank you for you co operation. 

School Council Meeting 
We will be having our next School Council Meeting on Tuesday of next 

weekð21st July at 2.30pm in the Library.  All councillors are 

urged to attend. 

Book Club 
Order forms have been sent home with students today and are due back 

on Friday 24th July. 

Pencils, Ramp & Garden 
During the holidays we had many projects listed on our Local Schools 

Community Grant completed and 

we have a few still underway.  

A special thank you to Phil Ai-

kman and Neiil Jennings who put 

up our pencils promoting our 

school values. They look great and 

are a welcoming statement as you 

enter the school gates. A big 

thank you also goes to Colleen for 

making this happen.  

ITôS NOT OKAY TO BE AWAY! 
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ITôS NOT OKAY TO BE AWAY 

Ryan Vallance completed the ramp at the rear 

entrance to the school and not only does it look 

good, it will be very beneficial for anyone who 

require assistance in accessing the school. 

As you can see there has been a major working 

bee to clear the garden beds around the 

school in preparation for our outdoor classroom 

and plants/shrubs that are Bushfire safe. We 

look forward to the works continuing and I 

thank all families who were involved in the 

working bee and being a part of creating a very 

special and safe learning space for your children.  

Well done everyoneé...watch this 

space!  

     
 

Macqlit program ð recommences this term. 
Catherine has begun testing and forming Macqlit groups for Term 3.  

Catherine will be in touch with parents whose children are involved in the 

program in the coming weeks to update on individual progress and ways 

you can support the program at home.  

Italian Lessons 
We will be resuming our online Webex Italian Lessons on Friday of this 

week. 

School Timetable FYI 
A timetable of daily classes for Term 3 has been attached to the newsletter. 

Please keep this on your fridge for future reference. 

 
 

This Weeks  

Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to 

Harvey Mason 

who was 7 yester-

day and to Jess 

Lynch who will be 

11 on Sunday 

 

School Contact 

Numbers 

Schoolð50946342 

Mollyð0429 941211 

Fionað0429 922600 

Ashleeð0427 221514 

Colleenð0407 946376 

Franceyð0439 999654 

Catherine  0429946225 

Mowing Roster  

Julyð 

Steve Donnellan 

²Ŝ ŀŎƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ǘƘŜ !ōƻǊƛƎƛƴŀƭ ŀƴŘ ¢ƻǊǊŜǎ {ǘǊŀƛǘ 

LǎƭŀƴŘŜǊ ǇŜƻǇƭŜǎ ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ 

ŎǳǎǘƻŘƛŀƴǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƭŀƴŘǎ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǿŜ ƭƛǾŜΣ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀƴŘ 

ǿƻǊƪΦ ²Ŝ Ǉŀȅ ƻǳǊ ǊŜǎǇŜŎǘǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 9ƭŘŜǊǎΣ ōƻǘƘ 

ǇŀǎǘΣ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΣ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜȅ ƘƻƭŘ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳƻǊƛŜǎΣ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴǎΣ ŎǳƭǘǳǊŜ ŀƴŘ ƘƻǇŜǎ ƻŦ LƴŘƛƎŜƴƻǳǎ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀƴǎΦ 
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End Of Term 2 Activities 
Congratulations and well done to 

the Senior students for organising 

such a great day on the last day of 

term 2.  I was so proud of them 

all and the way they  organised all 

of the activities for the other stu-

dents.  This is when being a stu-

dent at a small school is really 

great.  What the senior students gained through leadership, con-

sideration, co operation and organisation canôt be taught. Well 

done kids!! 

Thank YouñBus Inspections 
A huge thank you to Simon Morrison and Phil Aikman for taking 

the two buses to Nunga for the annual inspections during the last 

week of term.  Thank you, this was greatly appreciated. 

 
Grade 6 Transition ð Ouyen P- 12 
We wish all Students in Grade 6 the best of luck with their first day of transition tomorrow.                                

Some notes on what you need and where to be are provided below.  

¶ School Bus TravelðUnderbool students have 3 optionsðthey will need to be at the bus 

stop in Mossop Street, at the Hall bus stop or be at the bus in Fasham Street at 7.45am.  If 

there is a Wednesday that you child will not be attending the transition program please 

text this info to Robert Gloster on 0429 946291  

¶ Walpeup students will need to be at the bus stop beside the Walpeup Hall by 7.40am.        

¶ Students are to wear their Underbool Primary School Uniform during transition.  

¶ Pack your water bottle and lunch/snacks. 

¶ School hats, pencil cases & books & reader folders will be organised at UPS and students 

will take these home each Tuesday night for Wednesday transition and be required to 

bring them back on Thursday to UPS.  

¶ We will notify parents if there are any special requests from the school.  

¶ Students with Asthma plans/Anaphylaxis will also take their medication home with them 

each Tuesday night and return to school Thursday morning.  

¶ Students will need to pack  a change of clothes and shoes as they will be doing Ag. 

¶ Mrs Pryse will greet the students on arrival tomorrow morning. 

These plans will be shared with Ouyen P-12 staff for the safety of students during transition. 

Colleen saysé..behave yourselves!!! 

ITôS NOT OKAY TO BE AWAY 


